
 

 

RE: Support of SB691, “Urban Towns” Bill 

 

Dear Senator Smith: 

My name is (your first and last name) and I am a resident of the Town of Washington in Eau 

Claire County.  I have recently heard of proposed legislation relating to limiting the annexation 

of territory and the effects of extraterritorial zoning of certain towns.  

(Concisely state your position and why you support the bill) 

(Include a personal story. Tell your representative why the issue is important to you and how it 

affects you and your community.) 

I appreciate your help and ask that you please send me a response letting me know if you will 

support this very important bill for the good of our town and greater community. 

Sincerely, 

Your name 

Street address 

City, State, Zip code 

 


